THE 35TH ORIGINAL BRITISH CAR DAY

at

LilyPons Water Gardens
June 3, 2012

A Special Photographic Supplement

THE SQUARE RIGGER



Quarterly Newsletter of The

Chesapeake Chapter of the New England MG-T Register

www.chesaneakechanter.nemgtclub.com

We're happy to report that our traditional flagship event took place bathed in glorious sunshine and cool breezes on June 3, and that it was a resounding success. Volunteer turnout was impressive, for which we are thankful. We attracted 125 pre-registered cars, augmented by another 138 entrants who registered their cars at the gate. We're grateful to all those who volunteered their time and effort to help make our Day another memorable one. Some of them are pictured in the following pages.

The list of Awards Winners is being posted, along with this Special Supplement, on our Chapter's web site. To consult them, please go to:

www.chesapeakechaptermgtclub.com

We thank Philip Carolan for sharing his photographs of the event.

Safety Fast!







Above: Set-Up Crew - June 2











































































































